
 

 

 

TOWN OF OXFORD ANNOUNCES SELECTION OF NEW CHIEF 

ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICER 

 

Oxford Mayor, Trish Stewart, announced today that Rachel Jones has been selected to be the 

new Chief Administrative Officer (CAO) for the Town starting May 1, 2018. 

 

Ms. Jones will be coming from the Town of Middleton where she is the currently the CAO since 

early 2014. Prior to that, she was the CAO for the former Town of Bridgetown. She also worked 

in a number of increasingly responsible positions in public administration with both the Town of 

Berwick and the Town of Wolfville from 1997 through 2012. 

  

Ms. Jones commented: "I'm very much looking forward to working with Town Council, staff, 
and the community of the Town of Oxford and appreciate the opportunity to work 
collaboratively with the surrounding municipalities." 
 

“We are very excited to be able to work with someone of Rachel’s background and expertise” 

said Mayor Stewart. 

 

Interim CAO Kevin Matheson, will remain with the Town on a part-time basis until Ms. Jones 

takes over in May. 
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